
PCF Marriage Ministry 

2024 Annual Report 

Meetings:  

We conducted 4 in-person meetings and 2 meetings via email & our Facebook loop.  
*We would like to thank Elder, Henry Prutsman for attending our meetings and 
providing excellent guidance & assistance as needed.    

Events:  

2.17.24 The Sweetheart Banquet “We Still Do” was dedicated to nurturing & protecting 
marriages.  We had Pastor Stuart Burton from Crosstown Alliance speak during the 
“wedding service” portion of the night.  We then enjoyed a reception catered by the 
Valley with 34 couples in attendance.  Two couples gave their testimonies which were 
very powerful and meaningful.   

6.8.24 We held a Date Night at PCF and showed “The Blind” in the sanctuary.  60 
people attended this event & many said they appreciated the “manly” snacks we 

served        

Anniversary Card Ministry: 

Each couple on the team participated in writing out and sending anniversary cards to 
our PCF couples to encourage their marriages.   

Team Changes: 

2025 will be a year of prayer, rebuilding and refocusing as we move forward with our 
vision.  We would like to honor the following couples as they end their service on the 
Marriage Ministry team.  Thank you for your dedicated hearts and invaluable presence 
on the team.      

Shawn & Erica Hutchison 1.5 years 

Josh & Jenny Dusterhus 16 years 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Russ & Jen Burton 

Paul & Michelle Fortunato 


